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Sub.: Cancellation of Book fair scheduled to be held at Mvsuru, Karnataka

Dear Participants.

This has reference to National Urdu Book Fair to be held at Mysore between 20-28 August
2022. In this connection, it is to inform you that the Concerned Committee has decided to cancel the
book fair due to some administrative reasons. Venue and time of next book fair will be intimated in

due course.

NCPUL is very thankful to you for your kind cooperation in this regard.

(Dr. Aquil Ahmed)
Director



